
TOWN OF VIENNA 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Mike D’Orazio 
 
FROM: John Jay Sergent 
 
CC:   
 
DATE: November 2, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: 527 Maple Ave E CUP 

 
DPW has reviewed the plan and traffic study.  We agree with the conclusions of the 
study that any impact to the site and adjacent street will be negligible. 


